
We Need Your Help 
 
The Bonner Soil & Water Conservation District has put together a program called 
Lake*A*Syst that helps landowners to assess their property and determine if any improvements 
could be made to help to help improve water quality. 
 
They have put together packets of information that will be extremely useful for CLA in continuing 
our Watershed Education Program. 
 
The Conservation District will be conducting a 'train the trainer' seminar in Sandpoint the end of 
May or first part of June and CLA Education Committee would like to have 10 volunteers to be 
trained in helping landowners assess their property. 
  
This is a very important part of restoring the water quality in Cocolalla Lake, we must reduce the 
nutrient load coming into the lake.  
 
Through the years we've researched allot of different kinds of treatment and they all say the same 
thing, you MUST reduce the input of nutrients! 
  
If this sounds like something you would be interested to helping CLA achieve please call or email: 
 
Teri McGrath 
265-9754 
tmcgrath@localnet.com 
  
If you can't attend the seminar we still need your help!! 
 


